



# **Lancaster University Archery Club**

## **Executive Committee Meeting Minutes**

Date-6<sup>th</sup> August 2021

Time – 8:00pm

**Type of Meeting:** Summer Holiday

**Chair:** Alex Gaffney

**Location:** Discord

**Invitees:** Jesse Phillips (JP), Sean MacIver (SM), Charlotte Brocksom (CB), Killian Higgins (KH), Alex Gaffney (AG), Laura Zmudzinska (LZ), Rathusan Nesarasan (RN)

**Members Present:** Jesse Phillips, Sean MacIver, Charlotte Brocksom, Alex Gaffney, Laura Zmudzinska, Rathusan Nesarasan

**Members Absent:** Killian Higgins

---

### ***Agenda:***

- **Officers reports**
- **Minibus/driving**
- **Posters/business cards**
- **AOB**

### ***Motion:***

#### **Officers reports**

- AG – BUCS are starting to release stuff
- SM – we've paid Vlada
- JP – since last meeting a training plan and calendar has been nearly finalised – also been representing the club at competitions
- LZ – Organised the cages – inventory of inside and outside is nearly complete

#### **Minibus/driving**

- KH not present



- JP has a permit to drive the university's minibus see if KH can get one as well

### **Posters/business cards**

- Usually ask Dave to design and organise them
- AG wants a pretty simple design with just the essential info people will need
- 250 business cards and 50-100 posters?
- Get a quote from Dave and go from there

### **AOB**

- Post taster socials – pizza week 1 and maybe a Q&A session – good relationship with county bar – need to still try and be safe in terms of covid – find out how many people are planning on going and book location depending on that – talk more later in September
- Want to check with LUSU about first aider courses – LZ to enquire

***Meeting adjourned – 8:40pm***